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January 9, 2021 - COVID Update 
 
 
Greetings from Midway Nursing Home! 
 
We currently have 1 asymptomatic COVID positive resident and all other residents and staff 
are COVID negative and remain asymptomatic.  At the present time we have 1 floor on 
quarantine until approximately January 21st.   As per Department of Health guidance, close 
monitoring of residents, isolation precautions, and limited movement of residents and staff 
continue until the end of the quarantine and all residents continue being tested weekly and 
our staff twice weekly.  
 
Visitation is on pause until further notice.  We encourage you to schedule a virtual visit with 
your loved one. Please contact a team member from Recreation or Social Services to 
schedule a virtual visit today!  
 
All packages for residents sent via postal services or dropped off in person continue to be 
sanitized and held for 24 hours before giving to our residents so please plan accordingly as 
this includes laundry being dropped off. 
 
CVS Health will return to our facility on January 20th to administer the 2nd doses and 1st doses 
of the COVID vaccine for newly admitted residents and residents who have not yet received. 
If you still need to give your consent for your loved one to receive the COVID vaccine, please 
call the facility as soon as possible to give your consent to a registered nurse.  The fact sheet 
for the Pfizer COVID vaccine is posted on our website at www.midwaynursinghome.com under the 
COVID Updates tab where you will find all of our COVID related updates. 
 
Please stay tuned-in to our daily recorded phone calls and our website for updates.  As the 
COVID positivity rates continue to increase, we ask that you and your families be safe and 
remember to wear your masks! 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 

 

http://www.midwaynursinghome.com/

